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31st March 2022 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 

School Newsletter 
 

Easter Holidays 
We break up for the Easter holidays on Friday 1st April at 1.00pm.  School reopens on Tuesday 
19th April. 
 

Easter Holiday Club 
All children who have been allocated a place in the Holiday Club have now been notified.  There 
are lots of other activities going on throughout Halton.  We have emailed out several flyers. 
 

PE 
Your child’s class teacher will advise the new day for PE as the timetable has changed for the 
Summer term. 

 
School Meals - SchoolGrid 

The menu will change for the Summer Term.  Please go through the meals on 
the SchoolGrid with your child.  If you pay for school meals, please keep up 
with payments.  We cannot authorize meals after two weeks of non payment, 
however we have received the following message from our school meals 
provider regarding payment of meals. 
 

‘We have changed the process of ordering school meals on SchoolGrid slightly and 
you will now require a credit on your account or have a Direct Debit set up to be 
able to place orders. 
  
Please note this does not affect your account if you are entitled to Free School 
Meals or if your child receives Universal Infant Free School Meals (Reception, Year 1 
or Year 2). 
  
If your SchoolGrid account is not in credit or does not have a Direct Debit set up, 
you will no longer be able to place an order for a meal provided by the school. You 
can top up your account by making a card payment via your SchoolGrid account or 
you can set up a Direct Debit via your SchoolGrid account (if your outstanding 
balance is less than £16).’ 
  
If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact Dolce Customer 
Care at customercare@dolce.co.uk / 01942 707709 

 
Swimming 

Swimming commences on Thursday 21st April  for Year 2.  It will 
continue until the May Half Term.  Please return your slip if you 
would like your child to wear goggles. 
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After School Clubs 

Please remember there must be full attendance to the after school clubs as all clubs are very 
popular.  If you do not attend you will lose your place and it will be offered to someone else on 
the reserve list.   
 
Gymnastics club has now finished and the Multi Sports After School Club is open to Years 5 and 6 
on Thursdays. 
 

SATs Revision Club 
The SATs Revision Clubs will continue after the Easter holidays for 
Years 2 and 6. It will take place every Tuesday from 3.00pm until 
3.45pm.  All Year 2 and Year 6 children must attend every week 
until Tuesday 3rd May. 
 
The Year 6 SATs will take place week during the week commencing 
9th May. 

 
Year 6 Trip to Pettypool 

Please remember to keep up with your payments for the Year 6 trip to Pettypool in the summer.  
The total balance must be paid by Friday 20th May.  If you would like to know what your 
remaining balance is, please contact the office, who will advise.  If there is an issue with payment, 
please contact us to discuss. 
 

Covid Absences 
Please note that all Covid Absences are now recorded as an illness and will show on your child’s 
attendance.  However, if your child tests positive on a Lateral Flow Device, we have been advised 
by the Local Authority to remain cautious and that you should keep your child home for a 
minimum of five days.  On the sixth day, they may return to school if they have a negative LFD 
test and do not have a high temperature. 
 
We will update you as and when we receive further guidance.  
 

May Day Bank Holiday 
The May Day Bank Holiday is on Monday 2nd May.  School will be closed to all children on this 
day.  Please make a note in your diary. 
 
Thank you for your continued support and have a 
lovely Easter holiday. 
 
Kind regards  

 

 
 
Miss P Newman 
Headteacher 
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